
Agnes Bickhart
Project Officer
Metropolis
Barcelona, Spain

22 August 2022

Invitation to Cities Alliance Assembly Meeting: Tunis, 24 – 26 October 2022

Dear Ms. Bickhart,

It is my great pleasure to invite you, on behalf of the President of Cities Alliance, to participate
in the next Cities Alliance Management Assembly meeting which will take place in Tunis, Tunisia
on 24-26 October 2022.

The Assembly will commence with reception on Monday evening, 24 October in Tunis, followed
by field visits to Cities Alliance project sites in Tunis and Beja and substantive sessions on 25 and
26 October. A more detailed agenda will be shared with you later but we will finish by 16h00 on
Wednesday 26 October.

Could you please confirm your attendance by email to Max-Friedrich Bartels at
mbartels@citiesalliance.org and whether you require a visa support letter. We are securing the
services of a local company to assist with the organization of the Assembly Meeting and are
negotiating with hotels. We will share hotel options for you to book shortly. If you need
logistical support (e.g. advice on hotel room or shuttle, etc.), please do not hesitate to contact
Max-Friedrich Bartels.

Sincerely

Greg Munro
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